
Press Release for Immediate 
Release to the Public 

Thursday, April 17th, 2025 

Please be advised:  

The Village of Monticello ZBA 
meeting & Public Hearing 

scheduled for tonight, 4/17/25, 
has been CANCELLED  & 

rescheduled to next Thursday, 
April 24th, 2025 at 6:00pm. All are 

welcomed to attend. 

Thank you.


